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Saturday:  5:30 pm 
Sunday:     8:30 am 
Weekday Masses at St. Matthew: 
     Tuesday and Friday: 7:45 am 
 1st Friday: 6:30 pm 

Rev. Patrick O’Loughlin 
Pastor 
pastor@stmarybythelake.org 
 
John J. Stodola and Steven L. Kramer 
Deacons 
 

 

Heather Warner - ext. 102 
Dir. of Formation/Pastoral Coordinator 
hwarner@stmarybythelake.org 
 

Jennifer Wiseman - ext. 101 
Business Manager 
jwiseman@stmarybythelake.org 
 

Miroslaw Szygula, Chairperson  
Debbie Andrews, Vice Chair 
Lisa Christiansen, Secretary 
Pam Alley 
Kathy Grossnick 
Rick Medved 
Frank Zakrzewski 
 

Mary Loendorf, Secretary 
Jim Sisak, Treasurer 

262-639-3616 
parish@stmarybythelake.org 

St. Mary by the Lake/pages 
BAPTISMS: A class for both parents is 
required before the baptism of a child.       
Call the parish office.  
 
RECONCILIATION: Anytime by appointment 

MARRIAGES: Registered, practicing members, 
call the pastor at least six months in advance 
to make arrangements. 
PARISH REGISTRATION: Forms are available 
in the vestibule or contact the parish office. 

FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 



This 
Week 

   

Saturday 1/29/2022 5:30pm Lawrence Mikolajczak 

Sunday 1/30/2022 8:30am 
Parishioners of St. Mary 
by the Lake and St. 
Matthew Parishes 

Next 
Week 

   

Saturday 2/5/2022 5:30pm Richard Medved, Jr. 

Sunday 2/6/2022 8:30am John Hammernik 

 

The North Side Food Pantry that we 
support is in need of supplies.  They 
are humbly asking us to “come thru 
again” with these specific items: 

 

-  Jelly/Jam       - Spaghetti O’s 
- Dry/instant potatoes      - Pork & beans 
- Soup (no cream of)         - Pancake Syrup 
- Laundry soap     - Pancake Mix 
- Dry pasta (shells, elbow, egg noodles) 
- Saltine Crackers    - Toilet Paper 

 

Food may be dropped off in the blue barrel at the Parish Office 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays between 8:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. If 
you know anyone who needs food, please send them over to 
the Food Pantry. 
 

Additional Food Barrel: In addition to the barrel being out on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays, there is now a barrel in the vestibule 
of church. You can now drop off food on weekends when you 
come to church.

 

Mass intentions can be scheduled for $10 each 
by contacting the Parish Office. Dates are first 
come, first served and are only considered 
scheduled when payment is received. Please 
contact the Parish Office with any questions or 
if you are interested in scheduling a Mass. 

 

At St. Mary by the 
Lake, we are pursuing 
new opportunities to 
foster a stronger 

parish life and better engage our congregation. Our St. Mary 
by the Lake Parish App is an important part of this initiative. 
The St. Mary by the Lake App will allow us to send you useful 
and important messages regarding our parish life and events. 
It also has many more features that are helpful to everyone’s 
spiritual journey such as: the Mass schedule, daily Readings 
and Gospel that can be read and followed during the Mass or 
wherever you are, easy access to the parish weekly bulletin, 
the Parish calendar and much more! So, be sure to download 
the app after Mass today by visiting the parish website at 
https://www.stmarybythelake.org/parish-app or: 
To directly download the app: 
iPhone users: text ParishApp1 to 800-950-9952 
Android users: text ParishApp2 to 800-950-9952 
iPad or Android tablet users: in the Apple App Store or Google 
Play, search for the WeConnect Parish App 

 
The Lord is my Shepherd, there is nothing I shall want...  

 

The Parish community would like to express their 
sympathy to the family and friends of Bill Walsh, 
who recently passed away.  
 

May the Lord welcome him into His kingdom 
and give strength and consolation to his 
family. 

St. Mary by the Lake hosts the Meal 
Program four times a year at the 
Hospitality Center (located at St. Luke’s 
Episcopal Church, 614 Main Street). 
Occasionally, the main dish may be 
catered or additional food is needed. 
We have begun collecting funds to help 
offset these purchases. If you would like to help, envelopes 
for your financial contributions to the Meal Program can be 
found on the table in the vestibule. (Please make checks 
payable to St. Mary by the Lake.) They may be returned to the 
Collection Basket or the Parish Office. Thank You. 

 

A schedule to sign up for February is 
available in the Vestibule, or you may call 
or email Jen in the Parish Office to be put 
on the schedule. Eucharistic Ministers will 
only be needed on weeks when Deacons do 

not preach. All ministers are asked to please arrive at least 20 
minutes prior to Mass. Thank you. 

 

Bingo at St. Monica’s, Sunday, February 6, 1:00
-2:00 pm.  Sponsored by St. Mary by the Lake 
Parish.  Vaccinated volunteers are welcome.  
Donations of quarters would be appreciated.  
For more  information, please contact Lynn 
Urban,  262-639-9105. 



 

Prophets possess an intimate 
knowledge of God and act on their 
experience of God. Prophetic 
messages usually challenge the status 
quo and draw us up and out of 
ourselves, focusing us on the bigger 
picture. We often think of ourselves 
and our own needs first. When we 
listen to someone speak, we judge the 
merit of the message by its degree of 
usefulness. If the message or vision 
contains no personal benefit or profit 
but a call to stretch and grow, we can 
become indignant. Prophets are 
usually the ones whose message 
challenges us and calls us to see things 
differently and love more perfectly and 
deeply. God is love. When listening to 
St. Paul speak about love we witness 
the unfolding of this type of 
unconditional, other centered, self-
sacrificial perfect God. It is an invitation 
to life, freedom, and happiness that 
can be offered to us only by God. Jesus, 
who is God and Love incarnate, calls us 
to this richer expression of love. Are 
we ready to listen and be challenged 
and stretched?  
 

©LPi 

We remember in prayer all who are sick 
or suffering.  If you or a loved one would 

like to be added to this list, please contact 
the Parish Office.  To maintain privacy, 
please confirm the person submitted is 

aware their name will be published. 
 

Patricia Bladzik  
Kevin Burgey  

Eryn 
Virginia Fitzgerald 
Joan Grontkowski 

Joe Guertin 
Jenny Kraase 

Christopher Kroes 
Sarah M. 

Saralee Mayew 
James (Jamie) Michael 

Carolyn Potter 
Joyce Ramczyk 
Noella Roberts 

Diana Salamone 
Tom Schultz 

Barbara and Dan Schuster 
Calvin Sustachek 

William & Diane Wagner 
For the children who are not in school, 

that they continue to receive school 
support, love and sustenance.   

That all affected by the pandemic stay 
safe, especially the elderly. 

For the swift end to this crisis. 
For all first responders in Racine County. 

For a good friend of Kathy S. 

Please remember to notify the  
Parish Office of any updates to the  

prayer list, including when to remove 
yourself or a loved one from the list. 

Thank you! 

“Love is patient, love is kind …” As 
familiar as these words are, they never 
seem to stray into the territory of 
becoming trite or silly. At their core 
they communicate a truth about us and 
about our Creator that never fails to 
inspire. 
But despite the fact that you’ve 
probably heard it at many weddings 
over time, First Corinthians isn’t just for 
newlyweds. It wasn’t written for 
married folks. It’s for every single one 
of us, in every state of life and every 
social situation, in every country and 
culture and language across the globe. 
Which means that First Corinthians is 
even for the online world. It’s for 
Facebook and Twitter and Instagram 
and all the other platforms I’m 
forgetting (there seems to be a new 
one every day, doesn’t there?). 
A sense of division — whether rooted 
in politics, culture or anything else — is 
growing in our world, and it’s never 
more obvious than when we observe 
interactions online. It is far easier, after 
all, to remember what love is when a 
human being of flesh and blood stands 
before us. When all we see is an avatar 
or a profile picture on a screen — 
especially accompanied by an opinion 
with which we vehemently disagree — 
even the most loving Christians can 
throw First Corinthians out the window. 
As everyday stewards we know that we 
are charged to be not only gracious but 
grateful. We receive others but we also 
give thanks for what they bring to us — 
even if that’s an opportunity to “strive 
eagerly for the greatest spiritual gifts.” 
So before the next time you post 
anything online, I suggest giving First 
Corinthians a read — and remember, 
love never fails. 
— Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS 
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If you are not registered in our 
parish, please consider doing 
so.  Also, please encourage your 
friends and family to register! 

  

Registering is important because: 
· If a parish doesn’t know who is out 

there, how can it adequately serve 
the needs of all?  

· When the services of the Church are 
needed - such as for a wedding, 
Baptism or funeral - it is easier if the 
person is registered. 

· Registered parishioners receive 
helpful information about our parish 
including periodic mailings. 

  

Registering is easy. Contact the parish 
office today! 

 

Are you in 
need of a 
spiritual 
boost..... a 
"pick me up 
from the pew"?  Check out St. Mary by 
the Lake READS our new Parish Book 
Program! 
 

This Parish Book Program is designed 
to reconnect men, women, and families 
within our faith community - to help 
engage Catholics and reinvigorate 
parish life.  According to research, each 
year only 1% of Catholics in America 
read a Catholic book. 
 

Located in the vestibule of St. Mary by 
the Lake, is the St. Mary by the Lake 
READS cart, featuring complimentary 
copies of great Catholic books. The 
featured titles are carefully selected to 
meet people where they are and lead 
them to where God is calling them to be. 
Feel free to take a book, and then share 
it with a friend once you are done! 
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Ron Kroes 
Owner

(262) 

639-4627

4234 Douglas Ave., Racine 
Mon-Sun 9am-2am

3900 Erie Street
Racine, WI 53402

Phone: 262-639-2142
www.shopthepig.com

Erie 
Street

Expires: 3/31/2022 
CH04

6220 WASHINGTON AVENUE (HWY. 20)
MT. PLEASANT, WI 53406
CALL US AT (262) 884-9474

RASMUSSENDIAMONDS.COM

Brakes, Suspension, Tune-Up, Engines, Exhaust 
Transmission, Diagnostics, Oil Change ... Full Service

Mon.-Fri. 8am-5pm & Sat. 8am-1pm

(262) 583-4040 
6156 Douglas Avenue, Racine 53402 

Se Habla Español

Park Gardens Assisted 
Living & Memory Care
5321 Douglas Ave. 

Caledonia, WI
• Luxury Apartments 
• Chef Prepared Meals 
• Around the Clock Care Staff 
• Positive-Affirming Community 
• Caring, Compassionate Staff
Contact Samantha or Marquette
at (262) 898-4000 
to set a date Tour Date

We service, repair & replace 
all makes & models.

24/7 Emergency Calls
Emergency  262-672-9844

Office  262-538-2051

FREE 
Programmable 

PRO1-705
with any 

furnace install
(Must present coupon)

Hablamos Espanol

 
 
Ed Pestka 
Realtor® ABR, SRES, CSRS, CRS

Cell: 262.497.6812 
Email: epestka@shorewest.com 
Web: edpestka.shorewest.com

We Provide Positive Results

EHO

Thomas Venable
 

REALTOR®

(262) 818-2113 
tvenable@firstweber.com

Contact Janet Axtell 
to place an ad today! 
jaxtell@4LPi.com or 
(800) 950-9952 x2539


